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to sue

Ms. Sturgis,
Thank you for reaching out to the John William Pope Foundation with your email inquiry. Below, please find the Pope
Foundation's comment. If you questions regarding this matter, please contact me directly.

"The Pope Foundation gives to a wide-ranging group of nonprofits. However, the Pope Foundation does
not direct the activities of its grant recipients. And in particular, the Pope Foundation has never acted as
editor of grant recipient content. In fact, our grant recipients often hold diverse views. For example,
regarding climate change, the American Enterprise Institute (Link 1, Link 2), Property and Environment
Research Center (Link 3), Cato Institute (Link 4), and Reason (Link 5) offer a spectrum of ideas on the
subject, many believing climate change needs a public policy response. As a grantor, we encourage a
spirit of intellectual curiosity and open debate, and we hope other grantors do as well.”

Lindsay Hollandsworth
Communications Director | John William Pope Foundation
Direct line: (919) 861-6449 | www.jwpf.org


http://www.aei.org/publication/to-meet-chinas-challenge-the-u-s-has-to-fight-climate-change/
http://www.aei.org/publication/comment-carbon-tax-most-efficient-in-tackling-climate-change/
https://www.perc.org/2018/12/21/climate-conscious-consumers/
https://www.cato.org/research/global-warming
https://reason.com/2019/06/03/confessions-of-a-former-climate-skeptic/
http://www.jwpf.org/

